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President’s Message 

On Tuesday night we had our regular meeting at our opportunity warehouse in Newington Avenue. This was a very 

relaxed night with four guests and eleven members attending.  The guests included visiting Rotarians Camel and John 

Love from North Albury Club.  They have rented a house in Rye for a year and have quickly become active in the club.  

John helped Don with the market mark out on Friday and I was pleased to see Carmel under Neil’s watchful eye don 

an apron and help in the food van.  A great effort guys and a big thank you.  

Nick who is the resident coordinator and youth worker with the Fight 4 Life Club was a chef in his past life.  So he 

offered to cook Greek lamb for our members, and what a great meal it was!  Carol, a new friend to Rotary, made two 

magnificent pavlovas, so everyone was spoilt with a really great meal. The measure of its popularity being that not a 

spoonful of either was left over. My warm thanks to both Nick and Carol for their efforts. 

Signage has been a big issue for both the warehouse and the market and we seem to have made inroads to improving 

both. We now have a permit for an A frame sign on Boneo/Colchester Roads and Colchester/ Newington corner. Also 

a new sign on Nepean Highway in Rye announcing the market is on. Another large sign on the fence of Rosebud 

Secondary College really gives the Rye Market great exposure and is only put up on the day before and removed the 

next day. Thanks to the College staff and the members who organised these signs. Also a special thanks to Barry Irving 

for putting the new menu board in place, it looks great! 

While we are talking about the warehouse I have had some favourable comments about the staff and quality and 

variety of goods on offer. This is great to hear as it’s always a challenge to find the right range and quality of goods 

that will appeal to the widest variety of customers.  

The meeting this week is back at Rosebud Country Club and we will be having a visit from the RACV presentation 

team, so we are looking forward to another great meeting. Please make an effort to make our guests feel very welcome.  

Brian is back from his trip so please do the right thing and let him know if you are not coming. 

Regards 

President Lee 

Secretary Brian Davenport sec.rosebudrye@bigpond.com Post P.O Box 167 Rosebud Vic 3939 

The Rotary Club of Rosebud-Rye meets at 6 for 6.30pm each Tuesday at the Rosebud Country Club, 

207 Boneo Road, Rosebud. Melways 170 C6 

Apologies and visitors. Please email the secretary or call 59866505 

Please check our website for changes to our meeting venue.
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Rotary Club of Rosebud-Rye 

Club Officers 2014- 2015 
 

 

President: F. Lee Stanford 

Immediate Past President: Doug Helleren OAM 

President Elect: Elizabeth Wilson 

President Nominee:  

Secretary: Brian Davenport 

Treasurer: Brian Davenport  

Assistant Secretary  

Assistant Treasurer: Mandy Clarke 

Warehouse: Norman Becker 

Shop: Di Rollo 

Program Coordinator: Zoë Sterling 

Publicity: Julie Davey, Barry Irving, 
 

 

Website:  http://www.rosebudryerotary.org.au 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/rosebudrye 

Duty Rosters 

Meeting Roster 
 

Duty 
 

5th May 
 

12th May 

Meeting Chair Zoë Sterling Libby Wilson 

 

Guest Speaker RACV 
 

 

Subject 
Safety in the 

Home 
 

Cashier Barry Irving Barry Osborne 
 

Guest Liaison Claire Burns Brian Allen 

Invocation 
and Toast 

Neil Stitt Judy Phelan 

Saturday Morning Warehouse Roster 9am to 1pm 

May 5h  

May 12th   

May 19th   

May 26th   Libby Wilson 

  

Coming Events and Visits 

5th  May, Guest Speaker RACV ‘Safety in the home’. 19th May Guest speaker, Brian Allen. 

 26th May Board report to Club and Club 60th anniversary. 2nd June, Guest Speaker Melanie Power, Art Historian. 

6th June, Rye Market. 16th June, Guest Speakers  Monash Uni debaters 

 

 

Our Club expresses its deep sympathy to the Sansonetti family 

and in particular daughter Liana and her children following the 

sudden death of their husband and father, Dene. 

Our thoughts are with the family at this difficult time. 
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